
Dear Colleagues,

I am writing to ask for your support to finish my term on the Governance Committee.

Over the past three years we have worked together to evolve the RA and build a safe and inclusive culture. At 
the same time, I have also served on the Governance Committee, representing our shared values of equity, 
diversity, and inclusion. For example, during my time on this committee and the board I have led initiatives 
such as creating the Diversity and Inclusion Advisory Working Group, increasing committee positions 
for general members, and ensuring that those who govern our Association do not have conflicting duties 
with other organizations. 

We are only six years into a completely reformed Doctors of BC Governance structure. I was on the “big board” 
and supported this model that aims to increase engagement and provide a greater voice to you and all members. 
I sat on the first years of the new board as your President-Elect and then as your President. Having served 
on the old board, the new board, and the RA, I bring experience to one of our most significant committees. 
This is especially important right now as the current general committee members are in their first years on this 
committee. I can provide context and history to our discussions along with the President and Past-President 
who also serve on the Governance Committee. 

Despite a pandemic and many challenges to our profession, we have come a long way in a short time. There is 
still much more to do, and I thank you for your support to continue creating the foundation for a Doctors of BC 
that empowers us all.

Sincerely,
Eric 

Dr Eric Cadesky
  Re-Elect to the Governance Committee  

drcadesky.com
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